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Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund — HEERF
Student Portion Reporting

Wayne’s College of Beauty has applied for and has been approved for an emergency funds grant for our
students during this national health crisis. Our institution has provided Certification and Agreement and
the assurance that the institution has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds
received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to
students to the Department of Education. Our school is happy to announce that we have received
$36,231.00 in an Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students and even happier to announce that we
have distributed $36,231.00 of this grant money to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act
as of May 15, 2020.

Wayne's College of Beauty has 28 enrolled students that are eligible to participate in programs under
Section 484 in Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965 and thus eligible to receive Emergency
Financial Aid Grants to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act.

Emergency Financial Aid Grants Award amounts were determined by several criteria including but not
limited to, length of the course the student is enrolled in, the hours completed, Satisfactory Academic
Progress and Attendance. Not all student awards were the same. All eligible students were reviewed
independently and the award amount received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act is final.

The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) is provided by the U.S. Department of Education
and Wayne’s College of Beauty to assist with your housing and other unforeseen financial needs during
this unprecedented national health crisis.



